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The proposed increase in HAWC rates of 65% to water consumers and 609.5% to the 
town of Atkinson to increase fire hydrant maintenance is egregious and borders on 
usury.  To allow a private company to demand rates that would not be acceptable from 
a public utility is just plain wrong.  For those Atkinson residents that have no choice but 
to utilize HAWC for water service, we request that this increase be denied. 
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